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Dear Mr Blowe, 
 
Thank you for your e-mail of 18 June about the decision to stop using the term “domestic 
extremism”. 
 
We can confirm that the Home Office has agreed to stop using the term “domestic 
extremism”. Work to refine and mainstream new terminology is an ongoing process as we 
continuously adapt to changes in threat. The Home Office remains committed to 
countering all forms of terrorism and extremism, regardless of ideology. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
J FANSHAWE 

 

Email: Public.Enquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk 

 

 

mailto:Public.Enquiries@homeoffice.gov.uk

